
From: Archaeologydc - E&E <Archaeologydc@Oxfordshire.gov.uk>  
Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2020 11:37 AM 
To: Planning <Planning@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: Planning notification for application reference: 19/02700/F 
 

 
 
Dear Sir or Madam 
 
The site is located in an area of archaeological interest however the development is 
of a relatively small scale and as such there are no archaeological constraints to this 
scheme. 
 
Regards 
 
Richard 
 
Richard Oram 
Planning Archaeologist  
 
Archaeology 
County Hall 
New Road 
Oxford 
OX1 1ND 
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